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Shoreline early demolition work  
Early demolition work for the Lynnwood Link Extension is 
scheduled to begin in early September on Sound Transit 
owned residential properties in Shoreline. Six structures 
are scheduled to be removed on 1st Ave NE, south of  
NE 174th St. This demolition will last approximately one 
month.  

Demolition work will take place during normal daytime 
work hours and the crews will make every effort to 
minimize noise, dust and debris to the extent possible. 
Street access will be maintained during this time. 

As part of Sound Transit’s commitment to sustainability, 
authorized salvage companies will remove materials prior 
to demolition and the contractor will recycle clean wood, 
metal, concrete and other usable demolition debris. 

This early demolition work is an important step in the 
Lynnwood Link Extension. It will help clear the path for 
construction activities slated to begin in mid-2019 and 
minimize any potential unauthorized activity at these sites.    

Contact us 

After-hours emergency? 

24-hour construction hotline: 1-888-298-2395 

Non-emergency questions or issues? 

lynnwoodlink@soundtransit.org or 206-398-5300 /  
TTY Relay: 711  

Information in alternative formats 

accessibility@soundtransit.org or 1-800-201-4900 /  
TTY Relay: 711  

Project information 

To learn more about the Lynnwood Link Extension  
please visit: soundtransit.org/LLE.



 

 

 


